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Shadow of the Tomb Raider - Path of the
Apocalypse
Attempting to warn the world about a
biological weapon conspiracy, the surviving
members of the S.T.A.R.S. team are declared
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outlaws and must stop an Umbrella effort to
infect them with a DNA-altering virus.
Original.

Caliban Cove
Olivia Lockhart-Griffin 16 Lighthouse Road
Cedar Cove, Washington Dear Reader, Mary Jo
Wyse tells me she’s in love! With Mack
McAfee—who also happens to be her landlord.
She and her baby girl, Noelle, have been
living at 1022 Evergreen Place, which is
right next door to Mack, for a few months.
She says she’s still a little wary about
their relationship because, as she readily
admits, she hasn’t always made good decisions
about men. Her baby’s father, David Rhodes,
is testament to that! She’s worried that he
might sue for custody, even though I doubt he
has any real interest in his daughter. In the
meantime, the World War II letters she found
at the house are a wonderful distraction.
Both she and Mack are trying to learn what
happened to the soldier who wrote them and
the woman he loved. She’s invited you and me
to go to her place sometime. She’ll show us
the letters. Plus we can catch up on the
latest about all our friends in Cedar Cove.
I’d also like to learn what’s going on with
her brother Linc and his wife, Lori (who,
according to Mary Jo, tied the knot about
five minutes after they met!). Oh, and maybe
Mack can join us…. Olivia
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Resident Evil: Caliban Cove
Combat medic and biochemist Rebecca Chambers,
the sole survivor of Bravo Team, joins a new
S.T.A.R.S. strike force when rumor comes of
another Umbrella experiment: hidden beneath
the rocky cliffs of Caliban Cove, Maine,
someone is building an army of the undead.
Now the S.T.A.R.S. must battle more
unspeakable horrors and stop a madman from
unleashing the biohazard upon the world.

A Feast Unknown (Secrets of the Nine #1
- Wold Newton Parallel Universe)
A relentless thrill ride. . . Break out the
popcorn, you're in for a real treat. --Harry
Shannon, author of Dead and Gone Texas?
Toast. Battered by five cataclysmic
hurricanes in three weeks, the Texas Gulf
Coast and half of the Lone Star State is
reeling from the worst devastation in
history. Thousands are dead or dying--but the
worst is only beginning. Amid the wreckage,
something unimaginable is happening: a deadly
virus has broken out, returning the dead to
life--with an insatiable hunger for human
flesh. . . The Nightmare Begins Within hours,
the plague has spread all over Texas. San
Antonio police officer Eddie Hudson finds his
city overrun by a voracious army of the
living dead. Along with a small group of
survivors, Eddie must fight off the savage
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horde in a race to save his family. . . Hell
On Earth There's no place to run. No place to
hide. The zombie horde is growing as the
virus runs rampant. Eddie knows he has to
find a way to destroy these walking horrors.
. .but he doesn't know the price he will have
to pay. . . "Hair-raising. Do yourself a
favor and snag a copy. . . thank me later."
--Gene O'Neill, author of Deathflash "A
merciless, fast-paced and genuinely scary
read that will leave you absolutely
breathless." --Brian Keene

The Summer Man
Leon Kennedy, a rookie cop on a new
assignment, and Claire Redfield, sister of
the still-missing S.T.A.R.S. member Chris,
arrive at Raccoon City to discover a
necropolis. A botched attempt by the Umbrella
Corporation to retrieve a devastating
mutagenic weapon has resulted in a horrifying
viral outbreak, transforming the city’s
population into the living dead. And all of
them are hungry.

Skitter
Angelic Child She was a beautiful child, a
perfect child. With her blonde hair and baby
doll prettiness, she was the picture of
angelic innocence. Phillip Baxter pushed
aside his uneasiness about his strangely selfPage 4/25
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possessed daughter. She was just an ordinary
kid. And, to his relief, she did act like an
ordinary kid when he brought home a special
present just for her . . . Devil’s Toy Alone
in her room, Nora couldn’t wait to open the
antique jack-in-the-box. She couldn't wait to
watch the hand-carved clown’s head bob back
and forth, its glass eyes staring at her, its
lips drawn back into an insane grin. Any
other little girl might have cringed in
horror. But as Nora’s wide eyes mirrored the
grotesque wooden face, her pink lips were
curving into the same malicious smile . . .

Resident Evil 2 - O incidente de
Caliban Cove
The official tie-in novel to the Shadow of
the Tomb Raider video game. In a brand-new
adventure, Lara Croft must evade the agents
of Trinity and discover an ancient secret.
When a mysterious stranger offers to help
Lara uncover a clue that could give her the
upper hand, she embarks on an expedition to a
system of caves in Colombia. However, once
they learn of Lara's plans, Trinity will stop
at nothing to reach the location first.
Trinity believes they can turn the tables on
Lara, but in the darkness of the underground
caverns, there are terrors in the depths that
neither Lara nor Trinity anticipated. Game is
due to release on 9/14/18 across all major
platforms
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The Human Disguise
The diaries of Lord Grandrith, the legendary
Apeman, Lord of the Jungle and bastard son of
Jack the Ripper. Blessed with unnatural long
life, his power brings with it a gruesome
side effect - one shared by his nemesis, the
formidable Doc Caliban, Man of Bronze and
Champion of Justice. But these two titans
have more in common than they could ever have
imagined. Who are the dark manipulators of
their destiny? A brand-new edition of the
controversial novel.

The Migration
The official novelization of the #1 smash hit
film Happy Death Day and its sequel Happy
Death Day 2U, from Blumhouse (Split, Get Out,
The Purge franchise) and Universal Pictures.
In Happy Death Day, Teresa "Tree" Gelbman's
birthday is the worst day of her life,
starting when she wakes up in a stranger's
bed. It's also the last day of her life,
ending when she's killed by a psychotic
killer with a knife. She's dead. And then she
wakes up in a stranger's bed, it's September
18, and she has to live it all over again . .
. until she's hunted down and wakes up,
again, and again. It's a Groundhog Day
situation, only with murder, guns, and mean
girls, and Tree's only shot at living to see
the next day is to relive the day of her
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murder, over and over, until she discovers
her killer's identity. Happy Death Day 2U
picks up the story without missing a beat.
Tree Gelbman thought she'd finally lived to
see a brand-new day. But when she wakes up on
her same birthday and an all-new psychopath
in a mask is out to kill her and her friends,
she's going to find out that all the rules
have changed. Death makes a killer comeback.

Wonder Woman
The highly virulent C-virus became a global
disaster, but where did the outbreak start?
In this prequel to the hit Resident Evil 6
game, the terrifying origins are revealed.
Professor Wright and his nephew Ricky
continue their investigation of the biohazard
outbreak at the Marhawa school. Upon entering
an underground lab where the incident first
occurred, they find evidence of the hooded
woman, a prime suspect in bioterrorism events
worldwide. As the number of victims grows,
the hooded woman finally appears. Her
identity may now be known, but the situation
takes a grim turn for the worse…

The Manifestations of Sherlock Holmes
"Amanda Young grew up in Port Isley, a remote
seaside community perched on the outermost
shores of Washington. She's watched as, each
summer, the tight-knit small village braces
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for the invasion of vacationers seeking
refuge from city life. But this year, a new
kind of visitor arrives in Port Isley,
bringing something most unexpected. Soon
after the season begins, a teenage girl's
mutilated body is found in a local park. The
police declare it a random act of violence,
but Amanda's not so sure becausehow can she
explain that she had a premonition of the
crime just hours before it happened? Or that
the neighbors she's known forever
inexplicably are beginning to change into
lustful, violent shadows of themselves?
Amanda knows something's not right.And she
knows it has something to do with the
sinister stranger who's come to town. But can
she uncover his dark secret in time to stop
him--and in time to save the souls of Port
Isley?"--Amazon.com.

Malice
THEY KNEW IT WASN'T OVER After surviving the
horror of the Umbrella Corporation's genetic
research facility, the remaining members of
S.T.A.R.S. resolve to battle the evil
conspiracy and stop Umbrella's experiments
wherever they may be. When rumor comes of
anothher sinister Umbrella experiment, combat
medic and biochemist Rebecca Chambers, the
sole survivor of ravo Team, joins cliffs of
Caliban Cove, Maine, someone is building an
army of the undead. Now S.T.A.R.S. must
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battle more unspeakable horrors and stop a
madman from unleashing the biohazard upon the
world. AN ORIGINAL NOVEL BASED ON THE
BESTSELLING RESIDENT EVIL VIDEOGAME SERIES.

Resident Evil: Zero Hour

The Flaw in All Magic
Sent to investigate a series of grisly
murders in Racoon City, S.T.A.R.S Bravo Team
scrambles into action. Following a helicopter
crash, the team stumble across a gruesome
sight: an overturned military transport truck
riddled with corpses - and that’s only the
beginning of their nightmare. As evil grows
around them, rookie member Rebecca Chambers
wonders what she’s gotten herself into.

Resident Evil 6 Artworks
Resident Evil: Retribution in will be
released in 3D on September 14, 2012. It is
the fifth installment in the massively
successful Resident Evil film series, based
on the hugely popular Capcom survival horror
video game series Resident Evil. The movie
stars Milla Jovovitch and Wentworth Miller
and is directed by Paul W.S. Anderson. In
this official novelization, Alice fights
alongside a resistance movement in the
continuing battle against the Umbrella
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Corporation and the undead.

Caliban Cove
"This book is a faithful translation of the
book originally published in Japan on January
25, 2013"--Colophon.

Crossbones Yard

City of the Dead
Regan Earle was a robotics scientist that
inadvertently caused the robot takeover of
the world. When his last creation completes a
decade long plan to end his own life, he ends
up surprised. Creation offers him a second
chance to test his wits and cunning in
another world. Fate, however, is fickle and
Regan ends up as a Dungeon Core with ALL his
memories. Is the world of Murgin ready to
face such a dungeon? Let's find outEarth
2150. Nearly twenty years since the robot
uprising, where all AIs designed by inventor
Dr. Regan Earle went rogue and started to
take over the world. Or at least, that's what
everyone thought until a year later Earle
himself sent out a message. A message that
stated his creations would shut down if he
were killed. He even went so far as to place
a beacon on top of his building that
broadcasted his location. The humans fought
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against the machines for decades in a futile
attempt to destroy the tower. Until one day

Resident Evil: Retribution - The
Official Movie Novelization
“Fascinating . . . A tragic saga, but at the
same time it often reads like a thriller
filled with acts of extraordinary courage,
descriptions of dangerous journeys and a
series of secret identities.”—Chicago Tribune
“To this day, I don't even know what my
mother's real name is.” Helen Fremont was
raised as a Roman Catholic. It wasn't until
she was an adult, practicing law in Boston,
that she discovered her parents were
Jewish—Holocaust survivors living invented
lives. Not even their names were their own.
In this powerful memoir, Helen Fremont delves
into the secrets that held her family in a
bond of silence for more than four decades,
recounting with heartbreaking clarity a
remarkable tale of survival, as vivid as
fiction but with the resonance of truth.
Driven to uncover their roots, Fremont and
her sister pieced together an astonishing
story: of Siberian Gulags and Italian
royalty, of concentration camps and buried
lives. After Long Silence is about the
devastating price of hiding the truth; about
families; about the steps we take, foolish or
wise, to protect ourselves and our loved
ones. No one who reads this book can be
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unmoved, or fail to understand the seductive,
damaging power of secrets. Praise for After
Long Silence “Poignant . . . affecting . . .
part detective story, part literary memoir,
part imagined past.”—The New York Times Book
Review “Riveting . . . painfully authentic .
. . a poignant memoir, a labor of love for
the parents she never really knew.”—The
Boston Globe “Mesmerizing . . . Fremont has
accomplished something that seems close to
impossible. She has made a fresh and worthy
contribution to the vast literature of the
Holocaust.”—The Washington Post Book World

Resident Evil, Vol. 2
When New Orleans detective Rick Bentz begins
seeing his long-dead first wife Jennifer
everywhere, he starts trying to piece
together her last days, which pits him
against a killer who wants him to suffer for
his sins.

Underworld
J.L. Bourne’s apocalyptic novel Day by Day
Armageddon was praised by #1 bestseller Brad
Thor as “so real, so terrifying…that I slept
with two loaded Glocks under my pillow.” In
this ultrarealistic military thriller, the
collapse of America’s power grid threatens
the world’s fate—and only those prepared for
the ultimate catastrophe will survive. On an
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unacknowledged mission inside the Syrian
border, a government operative unwittingly
triggers an incredible event that unleashes a
weapon with the power to destroy the moral
fabric of humanity. As the crisis unfolds,
hyperinflation cripples the US economy.
Families struggle to find food, water, and
electricity. Post-war armored military
vehicles patrol the streets as martial law is
imposed. The US government appears to offer
salvation, but there is a sinister catch One
man stands up to push back against a high
tech, tyrannical enemy hell-bent on ripping
liberty from the pages of future history. But
as vital supplies and makeshift weaponry are
running out, so is time…and he will have to
use every resource and survival tactic to
fight for survival: for himself and his home.

Nemesis
Rookie police officer Leon Kennedy joins
forces with Claire Redfield, a young woman
determined to find her missing older brother,
as they venture into a Raccoon City that has
become the scene of a botched experiment that
has transformed every inhabitant of the city
into one of the living dead. Original.

Resident Evil: Code Veronica
Raccoon City: a remote mountain community
suddenly besieged by a rash of grisly
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murders. At the epicenter, a dark secluded
mansion belonging to the mysterious Umbrella
Corporation. Deployed to investigate the
strange goings-on is the Special Tactics and
Rescue Squad (S.T.A.R.S.) but what unfolds as
the team penetrate the mansion’s long-locked
doors is terror beyond their worst
nightmares.

First Impressions
Twelve sensational Sherlock Holmes short
stories from a bestselling master of the
genre. Maverick detective Sherlock Holmes and
his faithful chronicler Dr John Watson return
in twelve thrilling short stories. The iconic
duo find themselves swiftly drawn into a
series of puzzling and sinister events: an
otherworldly stone whose touch inflicts fatal
bleeding; a hellish potion to unlock a
person's devilish psyche; a fiendishly
clever, almost undetectable method of revenge
and many more - including a brand-new Cthulhu
Casebooks story.

Time Cop
"One of my favourite books this year." - The
Review Curmudgeon"An absolute gem of a read!"
- Bear Mountain BooksBook 2, The Emperor's
Mask, is available now!In a city that runs on
magic, it takes a man with none to solve an
impossible murder.In a world of elves and
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dwarves and sprites and mages, Tane Carver is
a human with no gift but his wits. Which, to
be fair, did get him into the world's most
prestigious university of magical
technology.For a while.Until his lack of
magic was discovered. And then it all came
crashing down.But when a student is murdered
on campus behind unbreakable wards, Tane gets
a second chance. Solving an impossible crime
should be easy for the man who fooled the
university's best mages for years. Except
he's not counting on the head constable being
an old flame who isn't so fond of him
anymore. Or on Kadka, the half-crazy half-orc
who insists she's his partner--whether he
likes it or not.Not to mention the masked
mage who keeps trying to kill him.Now, Tane's
survival depends on the one truth that has
never failed him. The flaw in all magic that
those who have it prefer to ignore: the
mage.Outsmart the mage, and you outsmart the
spell.And outsmarting mages is what Tane does
best.

Resident Evil: The Umbrella Conspiracy
Somewhere in the South Pacific, a fierce
typhoon strikes and American tug and its
desperate crew. Barely surviving the storm,
the crew comes upon the Volkov, a high-tech
Russian research vessel that appears to be
strangely deserted. Exploring the abandoned
vessel, they find all of the Russian crew
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dead or missing. The Volkov is ripe for
salvage, a tempting prospect, if they can
claim it before any of the Russians return.
But more than a potential fortune us at
stake, for the ship is not as empty as it
seems. There is something aboard the Volkov.
Something far from human.

Resident Evil: City of the Dead
Was it really an iceberg that sunk the
Titanic? Or is that just what they want you
to think? On Sunday 15 April 1912, the
'unsinkable' RMS Titanic sinks on her maiden
voyage to New York. But the truth is quickly
suppressed. On board she carries three men
scheming to create a new military alliance
between the USA and Germany. Their goal – war
with Great Britain and the destruction of the
British Empire. Alex Tremayne and his
American colleague Maria Weston are sent by
British Intelligence to stop the spies, and
with them the greatest war in history. On a
voyage bristling with intrigue, Alex and
Maria have one aim: to stop the conspirators
from reaching America – at any cost From
Sunday Times bestseller James Becker, The
Titanic Secret is perfect for fans of Dan
Brown, Clive Cussler and James Rollins.

Resident Evil: The Final Chapter (The
Official Movie Novelization)
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When a chance encounter at a roadhouse ends
in violence, former police officer Tom Wilner
discovers two ancient warring races who have
been manipulating power on Earth for
centuries, and are about to battle for
ultimate supremacy.

1022 Evergreen Place
When a corrupt senator breaks the rule
against time travel, the Time Enforcement
Commission sends Max Walker after him, but
Max must resist the temptation to save his
wife, who was murdered ten years ago

Dead City
EVIL COMES HOME As the only survivor of what
was meant to be humanity's final stand
against the undead hordes, Alice must return
to where the nightmare began—Raccoon City,
where the Umbrella Corporation is gathering
its forces for a final strike against the
only remaining survivors of the apocalypse.
In a race against time Alice will join forces
with old friends, and an unlikely ally, in an
action packed battle with undead hordes and
new mutant monsters. Between regaining her
superhuman abilities at Wesker's hand and
Umbrella's impending attack, this will be
Alice's most difficult adventure as she
fights to save humanity, which is on the
brink of oblivion. MY NAME IS ALICE. THIS IS
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THE END OF MY STORY.

Dungeon Robotics (Book 1)

Resident Evil
Hoping to hide evidence of their insidious
genetic experiments, Umbrella Corporation
unleashes mercenary teams and an updated
version of its Tyrant-class killing machines,
a lethal creature code-named Nemesis, on
Raccoon City, and only Jill Valentine stands
in the path of ultimate destruction, in a
fifth novel based on the action-packed video
game. Original.

Virus

Tomorrow War
Claire Redfield’s desperate search for her
missing brother leads her to a remote island,
where a mad genius has unleashed every
grotesque creature at his disposal to stop
her from interfering with his horrific
agenda. Meanwhile, Chris Redfield has been
fighting a one-man war against Umbrella’s
creations and is now on a collision course
with the man who betrayed the S.T.A.R.S. in
Raccoon City.
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The Titanic Secret
"Creepy and atmospheric, evocative of Stephen
King's classic Pet Sematary, The Migration is
a story of sisterhood, transformation, and
the limitations of love, from a thrilling new
voice in Canadian fiction. When I was younger
I didn't know a thing about death. I thought
it meant stillness, a body gone limp. A
marionette with its strings cut. Death was
like a long vacation--a going away. Storms
and flooding are worsening around the world,
and a mysterious immune disorder called JI2
has begun to afflict the young. Seventeenyear-old Sophie Perella is about to begin her
senior year of high school in Toronto when
her little sister, Kira, is diagnosed. Their
parents' marriage falters under the strain,
and Sophie's mother, Charlotte, takes the
girls to Oxford, England, to live with their
Aunt Irene. An epidemiologist obsessed with
relics of the Black Death, Irene works with a
Centre that specializes in treating people
with JI2. She is a friend to Sophie, and
offers a window into a strange and ancient
history of human plague and recovery. Sophie
just wants to understand what's happening
now; she wants her sweet, goofy sister to be
back to normal. But as JI2 mortality rates
climb, and reports emerge of bodily tremors
in the dead, it becomes clear there is
nothing normal about this condition.
Desperate to protect Kira, cut off from the
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world of her youth, Sophie faces an
unimaginable choice: let go of the sister she
knows, or embrace something terrifying and
new. Tender and chilling, unsettling and
hopeful, The Migration is a story of a young
woman's dawning awareness of mortality and
the power of the human heart to thrive in
cataclysmic circumstances."--

Jack-In-The-Box
Introducing Alice Quentin, a London
psychologist with family baggage, who finds
herself at the center of a grisly series of
murders Alice Quentin is a psychologist with
some painful family secrets, but she has a
good job, a good-looking boyfriend, and
excellent coping skills, even when that job
includes evaluating a convicted killer who's
about to be released from prison. One of the
highlights of her day is going for a nice,
long run around her beloved London—it's
impossible to fret or feel guilty about your
mother or brother when you're concentrating
on your breathing—until she stumbles upon a
dead body at a former graveyard for
prostitutes, Crossbones Yard. The dead
woman's wounds are alarmingly similar to the
signature style of Ray and Marie Benson, who
tortured and killed thirteen women before
they were caught and sent to jail. Five of
their victims were never found. That was six
years ago, and the last thing Alice wants to
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do is to enter the sordid world of the
Bensons or anyone like them. But when the
police ask for her help in building a
psychological profile of the new murderer,
she finds that the killer—and the danger to
her and the people she cares about—may
already be closer than she ever imagined.
With gripping suspense and a terrific new
heroine, Kate Rhodes's Crossbones Yard
introduces a powerful new voice in crime
fiction.

Resident evil
"A globe-hopping, seriously creepy read."
—Publishers Weekly Ezekiel Boone follows up
his terrifying debut thriller The Hatching
with Skitter, where it is revealed that
though the first phase of an attack by an
ancient species is over, the second phase is
about to begin; bigger carnivores are coming
and they plan to colonize the earth. First,
there was the black swarm that swallowed a
man whole, the suspicious seismic
irregularities in India that confounded
scientists, the nuclear bomb China dropped on
its own territory without any explanation.
Then, scientist Melanie Guyer's lab received
a package containing a mysterious egg sac;
little did Dr. Guyer know that, almost
overnight, Earth would be consumed by
previously dormant spiders that suddenly
wanted out. Now, tens of millions of people
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around the world are dead. Half of China is a
nuclear wasteland. Mysterious flesh-eating
spiders are marching through Los Angeles,
Oslo, Delhi, Rio de Janeiro, and countless
other cities. According to Dr. Guyer, the
crisis may soon be over. But in Japan, a
giant, glowing egg sac gives a shocking
preview of what is to come, even as survivors
in Los Angeles panic and break the quarantine
zone. Out in the desert, survivalists Gordo
and Shotgun are trying to invent a weapon to
fight back, but it may be too late, because
President Stephanie Pilgrim has been forced
to enact the plan of last resort. America,
you are on your own.

Happy Death Day & Happy Death Day 2U
Leon Kennedy, Claire Redfield, Rebecca
Chambers, and their companions take on the
awesome power of Umbrella, the mysterious
megacorporation that is creating terrifying
biological weapons, as they set out to find
the key to stopping Umbrella forever.
Original.

After Long Silence
Born of the fallout from mythic wars fought
among the Olympian gods and their mortal
worshippers, Diana, warrior princess of the
Amazon island-nation of Themyscira, collides
with the modern world as the horrors of the
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ancient past resurface to wreak havoc with
male-dominated 21st century. Together with
roguish U.S. air force pilot Steve Trevor,
Wonder Woman acts as both ambassador of her
people and selfless protector of the
innocent.

The Story of Ancient Irish Civilisation
O segundo livro da série criada por S.D.
Perry traz uma história inédita, não
retratada no jogo. O incidente de Caliban
Cove narra acontecimentos que correm entre os
games Resident Evil e Resident Evil 2. Os
membros sobreviventes do S.T.A.R.S.
acreditavam que a conspiração terminaria após
o incidente na mansão Spencer. O esquadrão
reuniu evidências para alertar o mundo sobre
as terríveis armas biológicas criadas pela
corporação Umbrella, mas tudo foi em vão: a
empresa farmacêutica saiu impune e os
S.T.A.R.S. foram considerados criminosos
foragidos. A história agora é protagonizada
pela novata Rebecca Chambers, o único membro
da equipe Bravo a sobreviver aos terrores da
mansão. A médica passa a fazer parte de um
novo esquadrão dos S.T.A.R.S. quando ouve de
um misterioso informante rumores sobre uma
nova instalação da Umbrella em Caliban Cove,
no estado do Maine. Rebecca deverá reunir
provas suficientes para finalmente incriminar
a Umbrella, mas irá se deparar, mais uma vez,
com um perigo inimaginável.
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